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May 20, 1982

G. D McLENDON
Senior Vice President

W3K-82-0289
Q-3-A35.07

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Connission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Subject: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Final Report of Potentially Reportable Deficiency No. 78
" Dimensional Deviation in Bolting Material - Site Purchase Orders"

Reference: Telecon - R. Bennett (LP&L) to L. Martin (NRC) on 4/19/82

Dear Mr. Collins:

Evaluation of the significance of Potentially Reportable Deficiency No. 78
has been completed in accordance with 10CFR50.55(e), and this item is
considered nonreportable.

The results of our review are on file at the Waterford SES Unit No. 3 Site
and are available for your inspection.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

A. ht '.

GDMcL/LLB/grf

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement x

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 s

2) Director h8fpOffice of Management
Information and Program Control i
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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